
Date: Tuesday 15th February 2022 

From: [correspondent] 

To: llyr.gruffydd@senedd.wales; Correspondence mail - JJ 

<Correspondence.Julie.James@gov.wales>; mark.drakeford@senedd.wales 

CC: mark.isherwood@senedd.wales; darren.millar@senedd.wales; 

david.jones.mp@parliament.uk; adam.price@senedd.wales; 

liz.savilleroberts.mp@parliament.uk; carolyn.thomas@senedd.wales 

Subject: Turbine accident in RCT 

 

[Company Address] 

 

Further to the incident at RCT reported on the news today (see below), we request that 

you conduct an investigation into this as a matter of urgency and consider the 

implications of any findings for the expansion of the industrial wind turbine expansion 

across Wales via the Future Wales Policy 2040: 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-wales-60390094 

 

I request that it is tabled at the next meeting of the Climate Change, Environment & 

Infrastructure Committee. 

 

It is inevitable that these incidents will increase as turbine sizes (this one was 115 

metre) increase and their numbers increase.  

 

It is important to ensure that all incidents are properly reported to the HSE: 

 

https://scotlandagainstspin.org/turbine-accident-statistics/ 

 

This also highlights the liability of not only developers but also landowners - especially 

when sites are sold on with no guarantee of transferring landowner protection from 

liability and litigation, 

 

I look forward to your responses 

yours sincerely 

[name] 
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